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Tuesday 13th December 2022 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

All schools are now subject to very strict General Data Protection Regulations (GDPR). As a result, we 

have to be very careful about how we use and store your data or children’s information.  

Part of these rules affect the use of pictures and cameras in assemblies, productions and nativities. So, 

all we would ask you to do is to take pictures of your own child at the end of the production and not of 

other children during the assembly or production.  

I am mentioning this now because we have the Nativity for Year 1 and Year 2 on Thursday. These rules 

seem strict, but they are the rules we have to follow by law.  

Thank you for your understanding with this.  

 

R Birtwhistle 
Head Teacher 

 

http://www.thevillageprimary.org.uk/

